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Dear

We refer to your official information request dated 19 December 2024 for information related to
Rainbow Storytime.

Your request was as follows:

e | request all dates and functions hosted by Buller Council Owned Buildings (Including Libraries
in Buller) to Rainbow Storytime, and what costs were paid by Buller Council to them for events
since June 2020.

Buller District Council confirms that it has not hosted any events or had any meetings with
Rainbow Storytime.

Kind regards

Krissy Trigg | Group Manager Community Services
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